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February 14, 201 2 

Mr. Ron Roach 
Chairperson 
Nunavut Planning Commission 
P.O. Box 2101 
Cambridge Bay, NU 
XOB OCO 

Dear Mr. Roach, 

I was pleased to meet with the Commission in Vancouver on January 30, 
2012 and appreciated the update that was provided on the status of the 
Draft Nunavut Land Use Plan and proposed next steps. 

The Kivalliq Inuit Association supports the further development of the Plan 
through direct community engagement. I am writing to you today to express 
my support for the Commission's proposal to host workshops on the draft 
Plan in all Nunavut communities over the coming year and a half. 

The Kivalliq Inuit Association looks forward to providing feedback on the 
current draft Plan, and to continuing to work with the Commission on this 
important initiative. 

Sincerely, 

~~~Zn ' 
President 
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